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Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

CHMS Ice Rink 

Mark Carbone <mark.carbone@mmuusd.org> Sun, Oct 11, 2020 at 6:30 PM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>, Alex Jablonski <alex.jablonski@mmuusd.org>

Mr. Arneson,

CHMS is planning to erect our ice skating rink.  Can you tell me what the Town of Richmond has determined about CHMS
using the hydrant to fill the rink.  As per prior conversations this is approximately a 160$ cost.  A timely response would
be appreciated so I can evaluate my next steps.

Thanks

This e-mail may contain information protected under the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). If this e-
mail contains student information and you are not entitled to access such information under FERPA, please notify the
sender. Federal regulations require that you destroy this e-mail without reviewing it and you may not forward it to anyone. 
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Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Water for Rink at RES 

Brian Godfrey <brian.godfrey@mmuusd.org> Thu, Oct 15, 2020 at 8:23 AM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Dear Water & Sewer Commission 

Richmond Elementary School would like to build a skating rink on the RES playground this winter.  It would be similar in
size to CHMS rink. Roughly 30ft x 60ft.  PE class is going to be outside this winter and we are looking to add ice skating
to our curriculum. The rink would allow every child K-4th grade to learn to skate and promote a healthy and active lifestyle
in our community. 

The approximate cost of the water for the rink would be $160. Would the Commission consider waiving the fee for the
water?  

Thank you,

Brian Godfrey
PE Teacher Richmond Elementary School. 
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